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August 14, 1989

Mr. John Ferguson

American Nuclear Corporation

P.0. Box 2713 o
Casper, WY 82602 ' )

RE: Bond Amount for Permit No. 352

Dear Mr. Ferguson:

The land Quality District II staff conducted an inspection on June 22,
1989, and found the first phase (building demolition) of reclamation
completed, In accordance with W.S., 35-11-411(d) the bond amount is set at
$3,524,340,00, This represerts a decrease of $261,501,00 from the ourrent
amount. It 1s suggested that the GNMA portion of your bond package be reduced
by the $261,501,00 to accomplish this current one time reduction.

Sould you have any questions, please contact:

Mark Moxley, District II Supervisor
DEQ - Land Quality Division

210 Lincoln St.

Lander, WY 82520
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Department of Environmental Quality
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